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Output 3.1.1: Working age policy and legislation  
 
 
Question Number:   W511-06  
 
Question:  
 
Senator Wong asked in writing: When will the preliminary analysis report of the 
research into new DSP customers, and the ‘DSP exit study’ (both referred to in the 
Annual Report, p178) be released? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Survey of New Disability Support Pension Customers Preliminary Analysis 
Report has been released and is available on the Department’s Workplace website 
(http://www.workplace.gov.au).  
 
The research project, ‘Understanding the nature of and factors behind exits from the 
DSP’ has only recently been completed.  A decision has not yet been made about 
public release.  
 




